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February 26, 2016

Debra A. Howland
Executive Director and Secretary
N.H. Public Utilities Commission
21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10
Concord, N.H. 03301

RE: Docket DG 16-XXX: Northern Utilities, Inc.’s Revised Tariff PaQes 1, 106

Dear Ms. Howland,

In connection with the above-referenced Docket, I enclose an original and two
copies of Northern Utilities, Inc.’s (“Northern”) revised tariff pages 1 and 106, in both
clean and redlined form. The revised tariff pages reflect two changes to Northern’s
service area: (1) the removal of Pelham, consistent with Northern’s representations
to the Commission regarding its franchise to operate in Pelham during a
supplemental prehearing conference in Docket DG 15-362 on February 17, 2016;
and (2) the addition of the Town of Brentwood, consistent with the Commission’s
Order No. 25,700 in Docket DG 14-1 54, dated August 1, 2014.

In accordance with Puc 1603.05(c), I also enclose an updated service area map
reflecting the changes indicated above.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Patrick Taylor
Senior counsel
taylorpcunitil.com

6 Liberty Lane West
Hampton, NH 03842

Regards,

Patrick Taylor
Senior Counsel
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